

Newsletter #1, November 2017

The 1st European Peer-Learning Workshop of EPATEE was held on 3rd October 2017 in Paris. The workshop was the first opportunity for more than 30 stakeholders to exchange knowledge and discuss existing practices related to the evaluation of energy efficiency policies. The following issues were addressed:

- EPATEE's analyses of existing evaluation practices
- Identification of stakeholders' needs in relation to evaluation
- First hand evaluation experiences in EU Member States

More information here

1st European Peer-Learning Workshop on Evaluation Practices for Energy Efficiency Policies
3rd October 2017, 10:00 - 16:00
Collège Franco-Britannique, 9 B Boulevard Jourdan, 75014 Paris



EPATEE contact@epatee.eu

Si vous ne souhaitez plus recevoir de message de notre part, <u>cliquez ici</u>